The Honorable Gray Davis
Governor of Cdifornia
First FHoor, State Capitol
Sacramento, CA 95814
governor@governor.ca.gov

January 10, 2003
Dear Governor Gray Davis,

Please consider stopping the sde of the 17 acre 82-year-old UC Ag Research land in
Santa Clara County. The number one sector of the economy in Cdifornia is agriculture
not high technology. Technology is moving out of the State and to other countries and
we have much compstition. In a down economy we should not be diminating the sector
that is working and has higtorically worked best for us. Cdifornia accounts for 61% of
U.S. fruit sdes and 40% of U.S. vegetable sdes. The number one leisure time activity is
gardening.

We ae incressngly becoming an urban society and, therefore, the interface between
agriculture and urban areas is important. Our region's urban governmenta organizations
and businesses need education and help to understand the ecologicad implications of their
work. If the Center is closed we will have no biotech/ecologica research experts in the
community and no high-levd educationd programs which meet community and
ecologica needs.

We as0 need the UC Center to help us better understand the micro-organisms in our oil
and how they make our food hedthier. Microorganisms dso clean up our pollution. This
research is currently being done in other dates but not in Cdifornia for our specific
needs. Our research is not progressve consdering that we are the largest Sate.

Programs on food and ecology need to be a part of dl schools and school property.  This
can educate the urban public aout hedthy food and how to grow it. Such work will
creste hedthy citizens and lessen the burden on our aready overburdened hedth care
system.

Please reconsder the decison to sdl the UC Santa Clara County Ag Research and

Extension Center land. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration to the above issues.

Sincerdly,

P. S. Thomas Jefferson once sad: “The grestest service a government can give to its
peopleisto add aplant to its culture.”



